
Dear 8th Grade Parents, Guardians, and Students, 
 
I hope you are well.  I am writing to remind everyone of some important information pertaining to 
Tuesday evening’s Moving On Ceremony and Dance. 
 
Location - The Ceremony is scheduled to take place at Knowlton Field at the back of the 
school.  The Ceremony will be moved to the High School Field House in the event of rain.  I will 
notify everyone tomorrow (Monday, June 17)  morning to confirm the location. 
 
Time - The Ceremony is scheduled to start at 6:30 pm and will end approximately at 7:30 pm.  
We strongly encourage all students to arrive by 6:15 pm at the latest. 
 
Seating Arrangement - All students will be seated alphabetically by last name, and they are 
asked to find the seats that are labeled with their names upon arrival to the ceremony site.  It is 
important that all students sit in their assigned seats.  Please see the attached slideshow which 
explains the student seating arrangement.  Solo Voci students are asked to locate their seats 
upon arrival to the ceremony site and move to the section designated for them after they find out 
where their seats are located.  Solo Voci students are asked to proceed to their assigned seats 
after their second performance. 
 
Procession to the Stage - Please see attached slideshow for information regarding the student 
procession to the stage for the awarding of the certificates. 
 
Ceremony Attire - We ask all students to dress a little bit formally than most would for a regular 
school day.  Recommended attire includes collared shirts, pants, skirts, or dresses.  Students 
and families are not required to purchase new clothing for either the Moving On Ceremony or 
the Dance. 
 
Dance Location and Time - The dance will follow the ceremony and is scheduled to start at 
7:30 pm in the McCall Cafeteria.  The event is now scheduled to end at 10:00 pm instead of 
9:30 pm.  We ask all students to be dropped off at the back circle of the school instead of 
the front of the school if the Moving On Ceremony is held at the WHS FIeld House. 
 
The following are other end of the year reminder: 
 
Yearbooks - Students are encouraged not to bring their yearbooks to the Ceremony or Dance 
since they are prone to be lost during those events.  Since classes will be in session on June 
18, we also ask students not to take out their yearbooks during the school day that day. 
 
Loaner Chromebooks - All 8th grade students who are using Chromebooks that are on loan to 
them from the district are asked to keep those machines for next year when they attend WHS.  
We will be collecting laptops from students and families who decide to exit the district or no 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/14I9WueCEV1YZWgFTxJe2vD1arr7ET3e16pcEKMGfDEw/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/14I9WueCEV1YZWgFTxJe2vD1arr7ET3e16pcEKMGfDEw/edit?usp=sharing


longer would like to participate in the Chromebook Loan program.  The Chromebook collection 
will take place next Tuesday and Wednesday from 1:00-3:00 pm in the McCall library.  
 
Thank you and I am looking forward to seeing everyone this coming Tuesday. 
 
 
James Lin 
Principal 
McCall Middle School 
 
 


